
Sample Customs concurrence letter... 

Mr. Andrew McGilvray DATE, 2018
Executive Secretary 

Foreign-Trade Zones Board 

U.S. Department of Commerce, 

FCB - Suite 4100W 

1401 Constitution Avenue NW 

Washington, D.C.  20230 

Dear Mr. McGilvray: 

I am writing to express my concurrence with Broward County, Florida, Grantee of Foreign-

Trade Zone No. 25, in its Application for a Minor Boundary Modification to designate 0.31 
acres at 1840 N. Commerce Parkway, Weston, , Florida, as part of the Broward County’s 

general-purpose foreign-trade zone.  

We have reviewed the information provided to us regarding this request and find the subject site 

suitable for zone designation.  We will, of course, expect to review further information as per the 

activation procedures outlined in the Customs regulations prior to the site’s activation and the 

commencement of any FTZ activity thereon.  As a result, we have no objections to the approval 

of the Application for a Minor Boundary Modification. 

Sincerely, 

Port Director 

U.S. Customs & Border Protection 

Port Everglades Port of Entry 
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